Electric Power Development Company response re Burma

20 January 2009

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Electric Power Development Company (J-Power) to respond to its addition to Burma Campaign UK’s ‘Dirty List’ of companies allegedly supporting the military regime in Burma, available at:

- “Biggest Burma Dirty List Ever Published - 30 Companies Exposed”, Burma Campaign UK, 11 Dec 2008

http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/pm/weblog.php?id=P409

- "The Dirty List", Burma Campaign UK, last updated December 2008
http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/dirty_list/dirty_list_details.html
In response, Electric Power Development Company provided the following statement:

“J-Power’s operations in Myanmar are consulting services for the development of hydropower.

The support of electric power development is humanitarian assistance and contributes to the construction of basic infrastructure in Myanmar.

J-Power is not involved in the actions stated by Burma Campaign UK.”
